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Vashon pump stations temporary sewer discharge to manhole 
at the end of 96th place SW 

 
King County crews began working in your neighborhood to replace aging equipment and 
structures at the Vashon Bunker Trail (BT) pump stations starting in September 2017. King County 
notified the neighborhood and the Vashon Ferry by mail, blog and web posting prior to the start of 
the construction (see attached flier). During construction, work crews discovered a partial 
blockage in a sewer pipe which connects to the influent splitter box on the north side of the 
Vashon Treatment Plant. The blockage affects normal flow through the sewer pipe. Vashon Sewer 
District has given the County permission to temporarily discharge the sewage to the manhole 
located at the end of 96th Place SW. This manhole sends sewage to the Vashon treatment Plant 
for further treatment. The temporary discharge is 
expected to last for approximately three months. 
 
 
What you can expect during construction 

• Flaggers will help move traffic through the 
work site 

• Work crew and pump trucks by the manhole 
• Interruption to sewer services not anticipated 
• Access at all times for emergency vehicles, 

school buses, and neighborhood residents 
• Increased truck noise on site 
• Work hours are weekdays between 7 a.m. and 

5:30 p.m. No work on holidays 
 

For more information contact:  Bibiana Ocheke-Ameh at 206-477-5604  
bibiana.ocheke-ameh@kingcounty.gov 

 
For information about Vashon Treatment Plant: 

www.kingcounty.gov/depts/dnrp/wtd/system/Vashon.aspx 

Temporary  
discharge manhole 
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